Dripping Springs

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 21, 2024

Bill Foulds Mayor, City of Dripping Springs 511 Mercer Street, PO Box 384 Dripping Springs, TX 78620

Dear Mr. Foulds:

RE: Dripping Springs ISD Representatives for Parks and Recreation Commission

Dripping Springs ISD would like to recommend the appointment of Olivia Barnard and Thomas Lengel to serve as the school district's representatives for the City's Parks and Recreation Commission. We understand that these individuals will be considered by City Council and will serve a two-year term ending June 30, 2025.

Very truly yours,

Holly Morris-Kuentz Superintendent